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3. MATTERS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES  
 

a. Update on Ministry of Justice and Attorney- General Department’s IEA  

 

The Board directed that Management should complete, within two weeks, the draft Implementing Entity 

Agreement (IEA) with the Attorney General’s Department and Ministry of Justice and submit same 

thereafter to the latter for review.  

 

b. Approval of Compact Disbursement Request No. 4  

 

The Board acknowledged receipt of the documents in Annex 1 which explained in detail the project 

activities that constitute the Disbursement Request No. 4 and thereby permitted MiDA to disburse the 

approved amounts of the Spending authority and Commitments for Compact Quarter 4. The Board also 

requested the following documentation from Management (i) MiDA’s Communications Strategy, (ii) 

the Communications Strategy for the ECG PSP Transaction and (ii) MiDA’s Staff Policy on Training.  

 

c. Update on ECG PSP Transaction  

 

Following a discussion on the ongoing processes for the finalisation of the Tariff Methodology and the 

Sales and Distribution licenses, the Board took notice of the status of the ECG PSP Project Activity and 

urged the CEO and Management to expeditiously execute the transaction process as outlined in the 

revised schedule presented by Management.   

 

4. AMENDMENT TO COMPACT PROCUREMENT PLAN NO.2 (APRIL 2017 –

SEPTEMBER 2017)  
 

Following discussions on the changes to the procurement of the financial audit service for an external 

auditor, the Board approved amendment No 1 to the Compact Procurement Plan No.2.  

 

5. WORLD BANK DEBARMENT OF MIDA TARIFF STUDY AND TARIFF PLAN 

CONSULTANT AND THE IMPLICATIONS  
 

The CEO recounted that MiDA had procured a consultant, Fitchner GmbH & Co. KG to undertake the 

Tariff Study and the Tariff plan activity and the Contractor was undertaking the implementation of the 

service.. However MiDA received notice on July 5, 2017 that Fitchner had been debarred from World 

Bank Financed Contracts for fifteen months. By the terms of the MCC Program Procurement Guidelines 

(PPG), companies debarred by the World Bank are also disqualified from being eligible to participate 

in MCC procurement funded activities. The Board took note of the debarment of Fichtner GmbH & Co. 

KG and its potential implications and directed the CEO and Management to work with MCC on the 

next steps in respect of the subject matter.  

 

6. APPROVAL OF REVISED SEMI-ANNUAL REVIEW GUIDELINES  
 

The Board deferred the discussion of the revised Semi-Annual Review Guidelines to the next meeting 

of the Board scheduled for August 11, 2017. 

 

7. ADDITIONAL CHARGES PROPOSED BY IFC AND ITS CONSULTANTS  
 

The CEO explained that IFC had requested additional charges because of additional work to be done 

by IFC’s consultants in respect of the ECG PSP transaction. The Board approved the extension of the 

term of the FASA to March 2019 and the increased costs with IFC in order to facilitate the successful 

delivery of the PSP in ECG Project Activity.  
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8. MIDA MANAGEMENT ISSUES  
 

The  Board agreed to establish a Committee of the Board to review the Management issues at MiDA.   

 

 

 

 


